
  

 

From: AVCA Agincourt Village Community Association 
To: Infrastructure and Environment 
Subject: [External Sender] Infrastructure and Environment Committee Item 19.1 Feb. 27, 2025 
Date: February 26, 2025 2:19:16 PM 

Infrastructure and Environment Committee, 

Re:19.1 

I am writing to share our support for the Ellesmere Complete Street improvements. 

This project will bring much needed safety improvements to a busy, dangerous corridor like 
adding missing sidewalks, making intersections safer, and adding protected bike lanes. 

This will help more people safely walk, bike, and take transit along Ellesmere Rd, whether 
they are going to UTSC, Centennial College, or Centenary Hospital. This project will help 
reduce car traffic congestion, improve our community’s health, and support a better future for 
Scarborough. 

We have seen first hand how dangerous Ellesmere Rd can be. Please vote in support of 
making these improvements to Ellesmere. 

Rhoda Potter 

President 

Agincourt Village Community Association 
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